Students from St. Catharine’s bring in donations for the SOUPerbowl food drive.

Vetwork and St. Catharine’s School
partner for SOUPer Bowl fundraiser

THE COAST STAR

SPRING LAKE — Since 2008,
St. Catharine’s School has
partnered with the Vetwork
Organization, a nonprofit in
Forked River, in various fund-
raisers and food drive activi-
ties.

This year they continued
this partnership through
their SOUPer Bowl. SCS
holds this food drive annu-
ally during Catholic Schools
Week. Through the direction

of Diane Hoff and the student
council, the food drive con-
tinues to be highly successful.

In addition to this year’s
food drive, SCS also held a
paid dress-down day to ben-
efit Vetwork — finding much
success, with proceeds total-
ing over $600.

Maureen Liddy, former
SCS parent and member of
the Vetwork Board of Trust-
ees, said she is grateful for
all of the work St. Catharine’s
has done for Vetwork.

“St. Catharine’s has been a
strong supporter of the Vet-
work Organization and the
Bill Reeves Food Pantry for
many years. Their continued
support is so appreciated by
all of us here at Vetwork,” she
said.

Maureen Liddy is the
daughter of Bill Reeves, a U.S.
Navy Veteran of the Korean
War for whom the food pan-
try is named.

The Reeves and Liddy fam-
ilies thanked St. Catharine’s
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for their continued support of
Vetwork and the Bill Reeves
Food Pantry.

The school’s motto is
“Faith, Knowledge, and Ser-
vice.”

The Vetwork organization
is currently experiencing
cash-flow issues and is facing
the possibility of closing its
doors.

Donations to Vetwork may
be made at wwwwvetwork.org.



